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Learn new skills, expand your network and win prizes by participating in this years

Sustainability Hackathon taking place from Monday, Feb. 28, to Friday, March 4.

The Sustainability Hackathon is an event focused on increasing awareness of global causes

and providing ways to making the world a better place.

The deadline to register for the event is Friday, Feb. 25.

More information is available online.
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